JANUARY 2023

GREETINGS

Happy New Year Supporters!



Project Hope provides the primary support for 127 children in two children's homes in India. During the last few years, the homes' directors and the children have endured the coronavirus and natural disasters, such as floods.

Throughout these trials, the directors and the children have remained faithful and joyful. The members of the Project Hope Vision Team are humbled by the faith and resilience of the homes' children and directors. We cannot thank you enough for your prayers and donations.

An example of the love shown to the children was the recent fundraising event to provide new outfits to the children at Christmas. Through the purchase of Christmas ornaments, plus very generous donations, we

collected much more than the amount needed to buy each child an outfit. All the donated funds went to the homes.

The directors convey their gratitude for what Christ is doing through the sponsors.

For example, Susama, a director at Bethel, recently wrote a new year's prayer for Project Hope supporters, "Thank God and thank you all for the sets of new clothes to help the children face the world a little more confidently."



PRATHEEKSHA - - - -

Pratheeksha, under the direction of Sister Jessy and Sister Molly, continues to provide the support of approximately 45 school-age students and 12 college students. Sister Jessy started Pratheeksha in 1990 and Sister Molly joined her in 2005. Below are photos taken during their Christmas celebrations.



BETHEL - - -



Bethel provides safe housing, meals, medical care and clothing to 70 children each day. This daunting task is directed by Susama and Prabin, both of whom have devoted their lives since 1998 to serving the poorest-of-the-poor children. Below are photos of Susama and Bethel children holding their Christmas outfits.



UPCOMING EVENTS

Please mark your calendar! On February 12 Prabin will speak at both services at Horizons. Due to COVID, Prabin has not been at Horizons for a number of years. You won't want to miss his message!!

Due to the ongoing needs of the homes, we are seeking donations to this life-saving ministry. If you wish, you can always make a one-time donation or start/increase a recurring donation at https://horizons.church/give/

On behalf of the children Thank You!!

Contact us 402-420-6600 horizonschurch.org

@projecthopelink **6** @project_hope_link **©**



CHILD SPOTLIGHT

Meet Khirod!

Khirod will be 9 in March.

Five years ago Khirod came to Bethel and he was very malnourished.

He was taken to Bethel by his Grandmother who was also

very sick and was unable to take care of him.

With no living parents, the Bethel home took Khirod under their care.

Today Khirod is happy and healthy. He has good friends and loves to learn about the Bible. We love seeing children like Khirod start new beginnings thanks to donors like you!

